November 22, 2021

Historic Landmark Commissior:
City of Austin

Re: 807 Baylor St

Dear Commissioners:

i am writing this letter in support of the application by Sam Gopal to rehabilitate the property at
807 Baylor Street and allow construction of a two-story rear addition in place of the existing one-
story structure.

I have owned the property on 1007 W 9th Street since 2007. | am the adjacent, neighboring
property to the east of 807 Baylor Street. | am thrilled to see that this property will be owner
occupied and that the proposed changes are respectful of the history of the house as well as the
Castle Hill historic design standards.

| fully support this proposal and look forward to seeing this home receive much needed
rehabilitation and restoration.
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